
From: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie 

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 11:03 AM 

To: Peter Domine 

Subject: FW: Proposed cottage cluster driveway access off Gilbert St S. Permit Case 

No. TRV DAP25-01 

 

Please add to the record.  

 

Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie | 503-540-2381 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning  

 

 

From: Vanessa Nordyke <VNordyke@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 10:55 AM 

To: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie <LMAnderson@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Fw: Proposed cottage cluster driveway access off Gilbert St S. Permit Case No. TRV DAP25-01 

 

This isn’t ex parte contact, correct?  

 

Vanessa Nordyke (she/her)  

Salem City Councilor, Ward 7 

555 Liberty Street SE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

 
From: tomval2@comcast.net <tomval2@comcast.net> 

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 5:38:21 PM 

To: Vanessa Nordyke <VNordyke@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Proposed cottage cluster driveway access off Gilbert St S. Permit Case No. TRV DAP25-01  
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This is Tom and Valerie Mayer. We live at 2626 Gilbert St S adjacent to the proposed 

Schurman Dr Cottage Clusters. We feel removing  parking on Gilbert to add a driveway 

access to the proposed development will add to an already congested corner. We 

currently have two apartment complexes and potentially a third that use our street as 

overflow parking. Not to mention the increased foot traffic. We attended several SWAN 

meetings voicing our concerns but felt we weren’t heard.  What we’re asking for is that the 

driveway be moved to Schurman Dr. You’ve been helpful in the past when we had 

problems on our street, as you may recall. We’re hopeful you can help us again.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Tom and Valerie Mayer 

Sent from my iPhone 
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